
From: Tamara Adamson   
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>  
Subject: NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PASS A LOCAL IMPROVEMENT  
 
 
  
Good afternoon  
 
My address is 70 MILL street Richmond Hill and my contact numbers are shown below 
 
I am in receipt of the letter concerning the assessment for the local improvements and do NOT feel that 
this work is needed or warranted. 
 
Last Summer there was extensive work done on our curbs which was a great inconvenience to me and 
my family , not to mention that part of our grass was dug up and never grew back properly. 
 
I do not understand what work needs to be done as the curbs and gutters and paving looks perfectly 
good to me . We pay a huge amount of tax for our property ad cannot believe that you would now be 
reaching out to the home owners for more money. If you want to spend the money we already pay in 
huge taxes, them that is entirely up to you but I am NOT in favor of having any  improvements 
completed. 
 
The reason I am in a FREEHOLD house is that I am NOT part of a condo that dictates addl assessments on 
an ongoing basis. This is ridiculous and I have never in my lifetime been assessed for work that if needed 
, was to be paid out in an assessment.   
 
I will be at this meeting and definitely will OPPOSE this work to be completed. 
 
 
 

Tamara Adamson 
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